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September 18, 2017
Dear BridgePrep Parents,

We are so pleased to have our students back in school. Due to Hurricane Irma several activities that were scheduled earlier in the month did not occur. Please see below for the new dates and times:

Date




Time


Activity


Location

Monday, September 25th 

8:00 a.m.

Fundraiser Money due
Homeroom teacher

Wednesday, September 27th 

assigned lunch time
Lunch with Grandparents
Cafeteria

Thursday, September 28th 

5:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m.
Enrichment/Clubs Fair
Cafeteria

Thursday, September 28th 

5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.
Open House


Class Rooms

Important updates:

· Due to Hurricane Irma, all students, regardless of lunch status will receive free breakfast and lunch daily until October 20th. 

· Lunch applications have been processed. Letters will go home this week notifying parents. If you don’t receive your letter by Friday please call the school at 904-342-6466.

· We also have agendas on sale for $7. This is a great way to communicate with your child’s teacher daily. You can purchase an agenda in the front office or complete the order form and return with payment.
Thank you for your patience and understanding. If you have any questions or concerns please contact Mrs. Kannada at kkannada@bridgeprepacademy.com.

In the interest of children,

Kharmayne Kannada

Principal
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